HILL CITY OIL COMPANY, INC.

H.E. Stathes
President

September 21, 1999

Bear Lake Log Homes

11 No Main Street (Hwy 89)
P. O. Box 27

Hm‘nliiuﬂtur:, 11 83223

Dear Terry and Reed:

1 would (ike to take this opportunity to thank you both for the excellent job you did on
building my log cabin in Nevada.

Owver the years I have dealt with many builders on all kinds of projects and I fiave never
fad anyone that displayed their expertise, integrity and willingness to work with me the Wiy
you did. As you both know this project was done mostly via the telephone with infrequesst
visits frof me. I had to rely on you to work with and coordinate all subs, all su pptiers, utifity
companies and anyone else who was involved in the fuilding process, most(y the fog cabin
£ Ppr 1eT.

Without your commitment to our refationship, chances are I still would not be finished
today. Instend I kave fiad many com pliments on your work and af course the finished product.

Please feel free to use this letter as a recommendation Jor future clients and should
anyore wigh to call me to discuss your qualifications and integrity, flease do not hesitate to
give them my phone number or address. In closing, my sincere thanks to both of you for a job
well done,

Best :gﬂ rds,

Herh



